
Legal Notice 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Arkansas Auctioneer's Licensing Board is considering 

changes to the current Rules and Regulations. Anyone desiring a copy of the proposed 

Rules and Regulations may write to AALB, 101 East Capitol, Ste. 112 B, Little Rock, 

AR 72201, call 501/682-1156, or email kristy.arnold@arkansas.gov.  All interested 

parties may submit comments or questions during the 30 day period between November 

9, 2009 and December 8, 2009 or present oral comments at the address above on 

November 30, 2009 between 9:00 and 11:00 am. 
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